



ISLA VISTA COMMUNITY RELATIONS COMMITTEE

Associated Students

October 11, 12, 8:03 p.m.

AS Conference Room Tanya Zadoorian

CALL TO ORDER 8:

A. MEETING BUSINESS

Roll Call

Name	Note: absent (excused/not excused) arrived late (time) departed early (time) proxy (full name)	Name	Note: absent (excused/not excused) arrived late (time) departed early (time) proxy (full name)
Megan Smith Internal Chair	Present	Flora Morofsky Arts & Culture	Absent
Liz Akman External Chair	Present	Amber Munoz Pub/Recruitment	Absent
Tanya Zadoorian Vice-Chair	Present	Beatrice Contreaz Outreach Coord.	Absent
Joel Monteleone Treasurer	Present	Kaitlyn Christianson Senate Liaison	Present
Matt Gonzalez Special Events	Present	Rhandy Siordia EVPLA	Absent
Julia Kwasniza Greek Liaison	Absent	Ruth Garcia-Guevarra Advisor	Absent
Amber O'Halloran Historian	Present	Kadeem Coad- Community Member	Present
Adam Porte- IV Rec/Park	Present		
Magnum Terrazas-VP Kinotek	Present		
Ben Shukman-Kinotek	Present		

B. PUBLIC FORUM

a. Adopt-A-Block

- Hallocclean takes volunteers to help clean the streets during Halloween. This event will take place October 27th and is very beneficial to our environment. Working on sponsorships for food and expecting about 200-300 volunteers. Requesting \$375 for half the price of tank tops (IV screen printing). Will in turn put IVCRC logos on the t-shirts. T-shirts will be used as an incentive for volunteers to come.

b. Kinotek

- 2,600 attendees all quarter from previous movie screenings, as it has been very successful. Want to continue the rest of screenings as we are asking \$8280 funding for 9 movie screenings for winter quarter. Had to get funding from Community Affairs Board in previous quarter(s). We have a larger advertisement budget for Digiknows and an advertisement board as well.

E-1. Approval of our Action Summary/Minutes from October 2,2012.

MOTION/SECOND: Christensen/Akman

Motion to approve the minutes from October 2, 2012.

ACTION: Vote: Consent.

C. ACTION ITEMS

a. Adopt a block

- i. Matt: This is a great event and we should go.
- ii. Kadeem: When do they need the shirts by?
- iii. Liz: Not sure, but it should be cheaper this year since they have the template.
- iv. Monteleone: Motion to fund them \$375 for t-shirts.
- v. Christensen seconds the motion. With a stipulation to have them send an invoice before they make the order.
- vi. Akman calls to question.
- vii. Action: Vote: Consent

b. Kinotek

- i. Kaitlyn: Does not want to fund banner creation +supplies, advertisement board, and licensing. Fund \$720 instead of \$1080 for advertising.
- ii. Liz: I would feel more comfortable funding seven shows.
- iii. Monteleone: make a motion to fund \$6650, which means funding for seven shows.
- iv. Motion Dies.
- v. Coad: Motions to fund Kinotek \$6160 for seven shows without advertising, minus poster printing.
- vi. Monteleone seconds.
- vii. Akman calls to question.
- viii. Action:Vote: Consent.

F-1. Old Business:

c. Pardall Carnival

F-2 New Business

a. Retreat

- a. Looking at houses in Montecito since we cannot do camping anymore. The retreat will still be from October 19-21 and it is mandatory.
 - i. Megan: I am asking for up to \$1200 for the retreat, given that we will be getting the deposit back.
 - ii. Kadeem: Who is paying for this?
 - iii. Megan: They is already a cash advance for \$900.
 - iv. Christensen: Motion to approve Megan to use up to \$1200
 - v. Montelone: Seconds the motion
 - vi. Akman calls to question
 - vii. Action: Vote: Consent.

b. Calendar

- a. We need to send out a university announcement for the 2012-2013 IVCRC Calendar.

c. Open Positions

- a. We have two open positions that we need to fill in quick. We need to send out a university announcement recruiting individuals.
- d. Campus Org. Fair
 - a. There is one on the 17th of October if we want to table at that event. Megan will set-up a doodle so everyone can choose what time works for them to table.
- e. IV Teen Center Haunted House
 - a. Will take place on October 31st and are asking us to table from 5-630pm. Megan will make a doodle for tabling.

D. DISCUSSION ITEMS

- a. Laughology funding request
 - i. Asked for \$7625 to fund 5 shows. Each show will be \$1485 that we would be funding.
 - 1. Matt: Who else did they go to funding for?
 - 2. Joel: AS Finance Board, After Dark, Comedy Hideaway, and CAB. A lot of the request are still pending.
 - 3. Megan: Laughology is mostly aimed towards college students and not families.
 - 4. Liz: We should fund part of the event.
 - 5. Megan/Matt: We should fund the complete show because it would make more sense.
 - 6. Christensen: Motions to fund \$4455 for three shows. Oct 20, 27, and Dec 1st.
 - 7. Gonzalez seconds the motion.
 - 8. Megan calls to question
 - 9. Action: Vote: Consent.

ADJOURNMENT

Meeting adjourned at 9:29pm.